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I am 100% opposed to HB 2025! 

 

We Oregonians are already paying super high property taxes, State income taxes 

high fees, such as car registration fees and DEQ fees, and a high gas tax! We 

shouldn’t be burdened with these proposed high taxes/fees in HB 2025! 

 

I would recommend you try to find ways of doing things more efficiently and scale 

back all of these government handouts.  Then there would be more funds for you to 

conduct your affairs. 

 

I urge you to vote NO! on HB 2025! 

 

 

Thank you very much! 

 

 

Walt 


